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Monday - 11/9 - The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 
9:00 a.m. - Shirley Harper (Ginny Pendolino) 

Tuesday - 11/10 - St. Leo the Great 
9:00 a.m. -  Anthony & Mary Halter & Family (Ray & Pat) 

Wednesday - 11/11 - St. Martin of Tours (School Mass) 
8:20 a.m. - All Souls 

Thursday - 11/12 
No Mass  

Friday - 11/13 
9:00 a.m. - Catherine & John Peters & Family (Ray & Pat) 

Saturday - 11/14 
4:30 p.m. - Paul Malek (wife, Diana) 

Sunday - 11/15 - THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY 
                             IN ORDINARY TIME 

8:00 a.m. - People of Our Parish 
  10:30 a.m. - Peter Eaglowski (Casimer Eaglowski Family) 

The Sanctuary Candle – is prayerfully lit for Jack Thomas 
McCarthy with love from Dan & Susie Unklesbay. 

Flowers on the Altar – are for George and Verna Green from 
Marge Carrothers. 

Stewardship: The five wise virgins in today’s Gospel passage practiced 
good stewardship in their preparedness for the bridegroom. The fact that 
they brought flasks of oil with their lamps indicates that they were aware 
of their gifts and resources, and knew how to use them wisely. Do we 
recognize the gifts and resources that God gives to us? Or do we expect 
that others will be generous when the time comes so we don’t have to? 

Mass Intentions: 
Mass Intentions are available and may now be scheduled through June 
of 2021. If you would like to schedule a Mass for a loved one, please call 
the rectory office at (330) 833-6898 and speak with Jennifer.  

October 31 - November 1, 2020 
 

Weekly Budget               $  12,621.00     
Needy                $       202.00   
 

Reg. Collection               $    4,264.00 
Mail-in                $    4,928.32    
On Line               $    2,317.00   
Total                $  11,509.32 
 

Deficit               ($    1,111.68) 
 

Mass Attendance 
224 - 4:30 - 59; 8:00 - 73; 10:30 - 92 
Envelopes 82 
Online Viewers: 171 

 

Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 11/14 - Kay Schiller 
    8:00 a.m. - 11/15 - Kim Mitchell 
  10:30 a.m. - 11/15 - PSR 
Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 11/14 - Paul Bishop 
    8:00 a.m. - 11/15 - Jane Wyman 
  10:30 a.m. - 11/15 - Barb Fath 

Vocations: “My soul is thirsting for you, O Lord my God.” We were cre-
ated with a thirst for God. Could He be calling you to quench it by living 
in Him as a priest, sister or brother?  
Call Father Scott Kopp at 330-644-8451  
or email: skopp@youngstowndiocese.org 

Please remember  
to  support our 

advertisers.  
They make   

our  bulletin possible.  
To the right is our 

 sponsor of the week.  
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SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
 

SATURDAY - 4:30 p.m.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 p.m.  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday, 9:00 a.m. 
                          Wednesday,  8:20 a.m.  (School Mass) 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 p.m. 

Bingo: 
We are always looking for volunteers to help out at Bingo, which is 
currently the ONLY fundraiser we can have for the school and the 
parish. If you are able to volunteer, your help would be greatly appre-
ciated! NO EXPERIENCE NEEDED! Areas to help could be anything 
from working the kitchen (taking money and serving food/coffee) to 
walking around selling instant tickets to players during the game and 
breaks ($1.00 per ticket, you take the money and hand them the tick-
ets). If you are able to help, please call either Jennifer at the parish 
office at (330) 833-6898 or Lisa at the schools office (330) 833-9510. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.  

Giving Tree: 
Christmas Giving Tree 2020 is coming soon! The Angels will be on the 
trees in the narthex starting the weekend of November 28-29, 2020, 
following Thanksgiving.  This year we will have 3 weeks to choose an 
Angel, shop and return the gifts to church.  If you have any questions or 
concerns with shopping during these trying times, please feel free to 
contact Karen Cox at 330-830-9620.  I will be glad to help you!!!  There will be a Memorial Service for Miscarried and Stillborn Chil-

dren held on Sunday, November 8th in the Chapel at Calvary 
Cemetery, Massillon, at 2pm 

200 Club Winners 
The 200 Club Winners for the October 30th Drawing are 
#1 – Bill Fath (ticket# 46) - $100 
#2 – Jared Frank (ticket# 7) - $100 
Congratulations to both winners! Their tickets will be put back in for 
more chances to win! 



Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                         November 7 - 8, 2020 

4 

Keep Christ in Christmas Yard Signs 
The Evangelization committee is  offering Keep Christ in Christmas signs 
again this year. The cost will be $10.00 per sign. If you would like to order a 
sign, fill out form and drop it in the collection box. (or call Bob and  Mary  
Kring (330-833-9851) to order a sign. 

Keep Christ in Christmas 18x24 Yard Signs 
 

Cost $10 each. 
I would like to order ______ Sign(s) 
 
Name _______________________ 
 
Phone: ______________________ 
 

Please Clip this form, place it in an envelope and drop it in collection box. 

Feast Of Our Lady of Guadalupe  
Saturday, December 12, 2020 at 12:00 pm Right to Life of Stark County will 
be honoring the Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe. This will be the 3rd Annual 
event. We will meet at Planned Parenthood, 2663 Cleveland Avenue NW, 
Canton. Paul Crowley, Board Member of Right to Life of Stark County will be 
leading us in praying the Divine Mercy Chaplet, Rosary For Life, as well as 
other pro-life prayers and reflections. Please join us as we honor The Feast 
of Our Lady of Guadalupe. Please contact Paul with any questions at paul-
crowley1984@gmail.com OR 330-412-5537. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults: 
Are you someone or do you know someone who has expressed an interest 
in becoming Catholic? Perhaps you or a person you know was baptized 
Catholic, but has not celebrated the Sacraments of Eucharist and/or Confir-
mation. RCIA offers an opportunity to come together in a small group to 
learn more about the Catholic faith. Sessions focus on the teachings and 
experience of Church and prepare individuals to celebrate the Sacraments 
of Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist during the Easter season. You are 
welcome to participate in the process with your questions, your insights and 
your faith story in a warm accepting setting. - For information please contact: 
- Amy Davis, Director of Religious Education, at 330-833-6898. 

Prayer for Vocations 
Thank you, Lord, for all the many great and 

wonderful gifts you give to our family. 
Help us to live each day with joy and humility. 

Keep us totally dedicated to serving you. 
Teach us to recognize the many ways you 

make your Spirit known. 
Then help each of us to accept your gift - the 
grace to answer your call to form, strengthen 

and expand the Body of Christ. 
We ask this through Christ, our Lord. Amen. 

A Prayer For A New Bishop 
Almighty God, eternal shepherd and guide, 

in your love for us,  
grant to the Diocese of Youngstown 

a shepherd who will lead us to be Christ’s heart of mercy, 
voice of hope, and hands of justice. 

Help him to fill our minds and hearts 
with the truth of the Gospel, 
the power of the sacraments 

and the desire to build up your holy Church. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

Welcome! - Please welcome Mr. & Mrs. Timothy M. 
Smith to our parish! We are so happy to have you as 
part of our church community. 

Dear parishioners, 
   As I am writing this letter, the results of the election 
are not in, but by the weekend masses we should 
know the name of our president for the next four years.  
I believe, that I would speak for many of you, if I would 
say:  “Thank God it’s over.”  There will be mixed feel-
ings and sounds of joy, anger, relief, disappointment or 
even of indifference.  Nevertheless, in our Gospel 
reading, we are still encouraged, by the Lord, to be vig-
ilant and alert on our journey towards holiness.  May 
we continue to be faithful citizens and living examples 
of love, kindness, generosity and tolerance. 
   There is also so much stress and uncertainty about 
upcoming holiday seasons, about our health and the 
health our loved ones. To lighten up the situation, I 
would like to share with you something I saw on Face-
book not too long ago. Since many of you have been 
watching masses online for a while, there is a list of 
“new sins” that became a reality in the last few months.   
 

Father forgive me for: 
   

Even though these are made up sins, they can still 
make us think about our participation via internet. 

 
In observance of Veterans Day on November 11, let us 
remember in our prayers our active service men and 
women. 
 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands 
Protect them as they protect us 

Bless them and their families for the selfless acts 
they perform for us in our time of need. 

Amen. 
 
   Have a blessed week everyone and keep joy and 
peace in your hearts so you can share them with peo-
ple around you. 
 
In prayers, 
Fr. Brian  

1.   I did not watch mass from my parish 
2. During mass I was peeling potatoes  
      and I was ironing 
3.   I did not click “Like” on priest’s homily 
4.   I lowered the volume during mass 
5.   I did not share mass with others on Facebook 

6. I was mad at the internet provider 
      for a weak signal 
7.   I was watching mass from archive and not live 
8.   I skipped the opening hymn to the second 



Did you know that you can have the tabernacle 
candle lit in honor of a loved one (either deceased or 
living). For $10.00, the candle will be lit for an entire 
week for your intention. Please call Jennifer in the rec-
tory office to schedule a week. 

Bishop’s Appeal 
As of November 2020, our parish has achieved 31% towards our goal of 
100% participation. Despite this year full of challenges, our parish goal 
of 100% participation is a goal we are working hard to attain. There are 
three ways in which you can participate: PRAY for the success of the 
Annual Bishop’s Appeal; DONATE to the Appeal; VOLUNTEER your 
time and talents to any of the ministries of the Church. Please remember 
to submit your completed response card or pew envelope as all re-
sponses count towards our parish participation goal. Thank you for your 
response.  
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The Poor Clare Nuns of Sancta Clara Monastery’s 
Bread & Soup sale is on November 19th, 20th and 
21st, 2020 from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm. Orders can be 
made and paid for through the website at 
 www.poorclares.org. It will be curbside pick up. 
BREADS: Raisin Walnut, Parmesan, Strawberry, and 
Banana Nut 
New York Cheesecake & Pumpkin Pie 
SOUPS: Wedding, Lentil, Tomato, Chicken Noodle, 
and Chili 

Mary, Queen of Heaven and Earth Chapter of Magnif-
icat, a women’s ministry modeled after the Visitation, 
invites you to breakfast on Saturday, December 5th at 
Walsh University, Barrette Center, 2020 East Maple 
Street, North Canton, Ohio. Join us in a special time 
of fellowship and sharing. Christi Tripodi will be the 
guest speaker, talking about bereavement support. 
Cost: $22 Mail-in / $23 Online – Go to magnifi-
catstark.weebly.com to print out a Reservation Form 
or to pay online. Make checks payable to “Magnificat 
of Stark County” and send with a completed Reserva-
tion Form to Sally Kohring, 4205 Cleveland Ave SW, 
Canton, OH 44707. RESERVATIONS CANNOT BE 
ACCEPTED AFTER NOVEMBER 28TH. 
 

Physical distancing is required, guests are asked not 
to congregate and masks are recommended. Meals 
will be served buffet style, but the server will place all 
items on your plate. Open seating. Doors open at 
8:30 am with Breakfast at 9:00 am. There will be an 
optional Mass at 8:00 am in Our Lady of Perpetual 
Help Chapel at Walsh University. For further infor-
mation call Joan Spieth at 330-933-8778. 

Help our elders. In good times and bad, senior 
Catholic sisters, brothers, and religious order priests 
have dedicated themselves to service and acts of 
mercy. Today, they pray for an aching world. Yet 
years of serving for little or no pay have left their reli-
gious communities without enough retirement sav-
ings. Your gift to the Retirement Fund for the Reli-
gious helps provide medications, nursing care, and 
other necessities. Please be generous. 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of beloved parishioner 
Charlene Sirgo, mother of Harold (Mary) Sirgo of our parish and 
dear aunt of Kevin Kutz our music director, who passed away on 
October 30th. Eternal light shine upon her, O Lord, and may she 
rest in peace. 
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The All Souls names that are listed are from envelopes that were received through 11/1/20. Envelopes are still coming in 
and an updated list will be published at the end of the month. If you still need an envelope for All Souls, there are some 
available near the collection boxes at each entrance to the church.  

DISPENSATION FROM THE OBLIGATION  

TO ATTEND SUNDAY MASS 
 

The Catholic faithful who reside in the Diocese of Youngstown and all other Catholics in the diocese and especially those who are sick, 
or at high risk of becoming sick continue to be dispensed from their Sunday obligation until further notice.  The Easter Duty obligation is 
extended for a period of one year from the end of the Easter Season 2020. 
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